
 
 

March 2017 Activity Report 
 

 
Canada 
Alberta 
World Renew regional managers are 
working with Mennonite Disaster Services 
to set up a reconstruction site in response 
to the Ft McMurray fire. The plan is for 
reconstruction to begin early May. 
 

United States 
California 
World Renew has a reconstruction site in 
Angels Camp (Calaveras County) in response to wildfires in 2015. Back to 
back teams of volunteers continue to rebuild homes. 
 
Florida 
World Renew continues to send volunteers to its reconstruction site in 
Century. This is in response to a 2016 tornado. 
 
Louisiana 
After a record setting unmet needs 
assessment, World Renew regional managers 
continue to work with the recovery 
organization in Livingston Parish to see if 
there are other ways to assist with their 
recovery. There will be 2 one-week groups 
working in Louisiana this month.  
 
Michigan 
World Renew staff continues to work with the long term recovery group in 
the Detroit area in response to the July 2014 flooding. There will be a one-
week group working in Detroit this month. 
 
Mississippi 
World Renew has a 1-week group working in Clarksdale this month. 
 
 



New Jersey 
World Renew has 4 one-week groups in the Highland Park area. They are 
repairing homes damaged by Hurricane Sandy in 2012. 
 
North Carolina 
World Renew regional managers are in contact with recovery 
organizations to possibly set up a long term reconstruction site 
in response to Hurricane Matthew of October 2016. World Renew 
has a 1-week group in working in Tarboro. 
 
Saipan 
World Renew continues to send volunteers to Saipan. This is in 
response to a 2015 typhoon.  
 
South Carolina 
World Renew regional managers continue to connect with long term recovery 
groups in South Carolina in response to the flooding in 2015. A short term 
reconstruction site has been set up and we will be sending volunteers there 
until mid-April. Four 1-week groups are working in Manning. 
 
Texas 
World Renew is sending volunteers to its reconstruction sites in San Marcos 
and the Rio Grande Valley. These are both in response to flooding in 2015. 
 
West Virginia 
Orland Park CRC is building a home over the course of 4 weeks in Greenbrier 
County. There are 4 one-week groups working in West Virginia in March. 
 


